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Camborne, ON – Sunday Gun Hunting 
 
 
Earlier this year, Council for the Township of Hamilton heard presentations and delegations on 
permitting Sunday Gun Hunting in the Township. 
 
Council approved the initiative and passed the relevant by-law, but we have been awaiting the 
formal approval and filing of the Ontario Regulation by the Province. 
 
We recently received notice and a copy of Ontario Regulation 288-16, which came into effect on 
September 1, 2016, and now permits Sunday Gun Hunting in the Township.  
 
If you have any question please contact us, or visit our website at www.hamiltontownship.ca. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
  
Jamie Stewart 
A/Legislative Specialist 
Species Conservation Policy Branch 
Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
Peterborough, ON (705) 755-1373 
jamie.stewart@ontario.ca  

Arthur Anderson 
Chief Administrative Officer 
905.342.2810 ext. 111 
aanderson@hamiltontownship.ca 

 
  
This email communication is in response to an inquiry, an established business relationship between the parties or initial 
communication to establish a business relationship. In accordance with the anti-spam Federal legislation, If you wish to be removed 
from future communications, please respond to the sender of this email with written request to be removed and discontinue email 
communications.  

http://www.hamiltontownship.ca/sites/hamilton.civicwebcms.com/files/media/Ontario%20Regulation%20288-16%20-%20Seguin%20Southwold%20Hamilton%20Perth%20East%20McDougall.pdf
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